

PO Box 1749 Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3A5 Canada

Harbour East Community Council December 1, 2005

TO:

Harbour East Community Council

SUBMITTED BY:

Peter Stickings, Acting Director Real Property and Asset Management

DATE:

November 7, 2005

SUBJECT:

Request for Lighting at Brownlow Park

INFORMATION REPORT

ORIGIN

Item # 9.2.1 - October 6, 2005, Harbour East Community Council meeting.

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION

At the October 6, 2005, Harbour East Community Council meeting, Councillor McCluskey served a petition on behalf of the residents of Manor Park regarding their concerns for lighting at Brownlow Park.

Parks Capital Projects has been provided with this petition and wish to advise that the request for lighting at the Brownlow Park will be considered for funding in the 2006/07 Capital Budget process.

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS

Funding for this project would be contingent upon the approval of this project in the 2006/07 Capital Budget.

FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT POLICIES / BUSINESS PLAN

This report complies with the Municipality's Multi-Year Financial Strategy, the approved Operating, Capital and Reserve budgets, policies and procedures regarding withdrawals from the utilization of Capital and Operating reserves, as well as any relevant legislation.

ALTERNATIVES

None

ATTACHMENTS

None

A copy of this report can be obtained online at http://www.halifax.ca/council/agendasc/cagenda.html
then choose the appropriate meeting date, or by contacting the Office of the Municipal Clerk at 490-
4210 or Fax 490-4208

Report Prepared by: Blair Blakeney, Coordinator, Parks Capital Projects, RPAM (490-6789)

Section Review by:

Phillip Townsend, Manager, Capital Projects, RPAM (490-7166)

Financial Review: Leslie Revrolds, Financial Consultant (490-6902)